
27 May 2016 

 

Good afternoon Parents/Caregivers 

 

There was an incident yesterday during Cross Country practice where a couple of 

youths came on to our property and were yelling at some of our students. 

 

Please be advised the Police were called to deal with the mater. Thanks to those 

concerned parents that came and alerted us of the situation. 

 

Your child’s safety is of paramount concern and we will always take the 

necessary steps to ensure their welfare at all times. 

 

We await the report from the Police regarding the outcome. 

 

If you have any concerns, please contact the school.  


